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Highways
A meeting, facilitated by Jerry Kunkler, involving the immediate 4 Parish councils, Wiltshire and Ringway to discuss the shortcomings of the Parish Steward took place in Pewsey on March 5th, and the result has been a transformation in the work rate and attitude of the Parish Steward.
On his next two visits he has worked a full day, which is a first, and he has kept me informed of his progress. He also was present for a third day, undertaking catch up issues
A road Sweeper has been in the Parish and the Vacuum Tanker has sucked out some blocked grids.  A tractor brush has been used on some pavements, and one stretch has been widened as requested. 
Work has been undertaken on some hedges to facilitate full use of roadside footpaths and assist vehicle transits.
A replacement “No Through Road “sign is still outstanding for Gammon Lane. This request has been pursued through 3 different channels, still without success
All Parishioners should continue to report any pot holes, or other highways issues to me, and I will then use either the on line reporting system, or contact the engineers directly to have them repaired, or actioned.
Speed Watch (Burbage Road)
The volunteers continue to be active, and the issue of speeding along the B3087 is acknowledged by the Police. Speeds well above 40m.p.h. are common place, despite the high visibility of the monitors.
The team operate for 2 weeks out of every 4, across the 7 days of the week.
Some new volunteers have registered for training, but more would still be very welcome. 


